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Representatives: 

     I am opposed to SB 767.  There is no reason for this bill, no emergency, except 

evil intentions.   

 

     Leave the non-public school systems alone.  Parents do have the right to choose 

where to send their children and you do not have the right to go along with this evil 

plan to take away education choices for parents. 

 

     You do have a choice.  You will be held accountable.  I have looked at all the 

testimonials that have been written against SB 767.  Very few in favor of it.  Please 

listen to the people of Oregon and do not pass this evil bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vickie M. Westbrooks 

931 Sellwood Drive 

Eagle Point, Oregon  97524 

In God We Trust! 


